
 
 
Visit of Certification and Accreditation Administration of the PRC  
 
Two officials from the Certification and Accreditation Administration of the PRC, 
Mr Che Wenyi, Vice Administrator and Deputy Secretary of the Party Committee, 
and Mr Sheng Fei, Director General of the Department of Accreditation 
Supervision, visited the HKQAA on 26 November 2010. 
 
During the visit, HKQAA discussed with the mainland officials the latest 
developments in the local certification industry. Measures to further strengthen 
the city as a regional hub for testing and certification were explored.  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


